
MINUTES 

SUPPORTERS OF SHERWOOD 

Date | time 1st  February 2018 at 6p.m.          Meeting called to order by Mrs McBride 

In Attendance 

Mrs Jodie Lumb 

Angie Barton 

Vickie McBride 

Jane Killingback 

Suzie Iddon 

Miss Atkinson 

Philip Welsby 

Sharon Fisher 

Apologies 

Sophie Rice 

Kate Ashworth 

Jenny Mayor 

Ian Fisher 

Vikki Green 

Minutes 

Introduction and Apologies 

● As documented above. 

 

Approval of last minutes 

● Approved by JK. 

 

Treasurer Update 

● Accounts presented as £7160.29 to date.. 

 

 

Christmas Card Update 

● KA reported that the Christmas Card company are able to provide personalised 

merchandise for any occasion and that the school receives £1 for every mug sold.   

● VM suggested that mugs could be produced for other celebrations such as Eid, Year 6 

leavers and/or a competition to raise school funds.  KA to look into this.   
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● JL was keen to do it annually for Christmas and Eid at the end of the year and 

promotion would start in October. 

 

Christmas Fair Update 

 

● VM has had confirmation that with notice Jackie Wiles’ husband would be happy to 

be Father Christmas this year.  SI also knows that grandfather of a child due to start in 

September who is keen to take on the role if required. 

● SI suggested that school raffle a `Nintendo Switch’ or something of similar value and to 

start selling tickets well in advance of the Christmas Fair.  Further planning to be 

discussed later in the year. 

 

Couch to 5K Update 

 

● KA is no longer able to run the Couch to 5k due to work commitments.    

● PW reported that 6/7  of the original group are still participating and 2 / 3 of them were 

aiming to reach 10k,  but there was no plans to start a new programme.   

● SR is still running and JL is to ask if she would  be interested in taking over a new group. 

 

Sherwood Fun Run -   Friday 13th April,  6pm 

 

● A 2k family run around school grounds is planned.  Mr Whelan will be able to organise 

markers, water stations and balloons to mark out the route. 

● JL suggested that children get sponsorship and adults could pay a small free to take 

part.  If a child couldn’t do the run on the night they would be able to complete it at 

another time during the school day. 

● The adult fee would include food and a drink.  Actual food is yet to be decided but 

likely to be hot dog/pizza or a vegetarian option. 

● JL to look into getting some medals for the children who take part. 

● VM will put together a sponsor form and research how the school can claim Gift Aid. 

● VM suggested a crowdfunding page to raise additional funds for the running track 

and agreed to research this further. 

● JL will ask Mr Whelan if he could contact PNE for Deepdale Duck to come down to 

raise the profile of the run. 

 

Easter Bingo - Friday 16th March, 6pm (to start at 6,30) - 7.30pm 

 

● KA to devise an interactive quiz. 

● There will be a KS1 and KS2 colouring competition during the event. 

● VM to buy an Easter basket for the quiz winner and smaller prizes for the bingo and 

colouring competitions. 

● Hotdogs, cakes, tea and coffee and soft drinks will be available to buy. 

● Donations for cakes will be made nearer the time. 
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Summer Fair -  (suggested) Friday 29th June - 3.30pm-5pm 

 

● Date and activities to be discussed at the next meeting. 

 

 

Sports Day -  

 

● Date to be discussed at the next meeting. 

 

Any Other Business 

 

● Summer Disco - Thursday 7th June  3.45pm-4.45pm (KS1)  5pm-6pm (KS2).  SI to ask JM 

if she can book DJ Slug for this event. 

 

Next Meeting 

Monday 19th March. 

 

● It was suggested that this meeting includes final arrangements for the Fun Run and 

planning of the Summer Fair. 
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Disco 26.10.2017 


